California District 64 Minutes March 21, 2019

Meeting Hosted by Davis Little League

Meeting called to order at 6:26PM.

Board Members Present: Mike Pappa (DA), Milt Eberle (ADA), Curtis Parker, Brian Riley, Hayley Mendenhall, Eric Lau

Board Members Absent: Maria Pappa, Rick Jelinski, Mike Gorelick, Michelle Nicholas

League Representatives Present: DALL, DNLL, DLL, ELL, VALL, VCLL, VNLL, WLL, WALL, WNLL, RVLL

League Representative Absent: VNLL, RVLL

A special "Thank You" to Davis Little League for hosting tonight's meeting.

Review/Approval of Minutes:

January minutes to review / approve

- Motion to approve minutes Dixon Little League
- Second the motion Winters Little League
- Minutes approved by all

February minutes to review/approve

- Motion to approve minutes Dixon Little League
- Second the motion Davis Little League
- Minutes approved by all

Reports:

- ADA: Nothing to report.
- Treasurer's report / Assessments: No new updates.
- UIC report: Brian reported that we ended the umpire training season with 90 umpires within 3 training sessions. Advanced Clinic was well attended too. There are new bat standards that have come up at Little League International. Anything added to a bat will make the bat illegal. Even the tape needs to be a certain type. Not electric or slick. Rule 1.10 note 4.
- Junior / 50-70 report: All of the game scores are getting caught up and published. Preston Cross from VALL will be sending out weekly updates once everything is updated. Kelly McCrory from Davis will be taking care of Juniors. There have been some issues with teams not showing up with their pitching affidavits. Interleague rules state that the pitching affidavit must stay with the team and turned in to the scorekeeper at the start of each game. Pitch counts must be kept at each game and there should be a physical hard copy of the affidavit.
- Safety Report: Dixon, VALL, VCLL and VNLL needs to turn in their safety plan by April 1st and submit it online to the Data Center.
- Challenger report: Nothing to report.

New Business:

- Discussion commenced about umpires and how the leagues are doing. If help is needed, please contact Brian or Curtis.
- If there are any player or Coach/Manager ejections leagues need to notify Brian right away. The same goes with Protests.
- The League's discussed revised tournament schedule, who will be hosting which tournament and which league will have teams for each tournament.
- Next meeting will be on April 18th at Tomat's in Winters.

Meeting adjourned: 8:04 PM